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SEASONAL WEIGHT RESTRICTIONS TO BE LIFTED

The County Road Commission Wants You to Know . ..

At 6:00 AM on Monday, March 19, 2018 Seasonal Weight Restrictions will be lifted.
Normal speeds and loadings may resume on all roadways under the jurisdiction of the Van
Buren County Road Commission at that time. Road crews will begin removing the signs as
time allows; however, restrictions will not be enforced after the lift has taken place.

The Van Buren County Road Commission would like to thank the traveling public in
Van Buren County for their patience during seasonal weight restrictions.
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